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‘II' GENERAL
MARKET DEVEIOPMENT

There were no firearm product suggestions for discusaion at this
meeting.

CPTIMUM BARREIL, LENGTHS FOR FIREARMS

The Chairman outlined the Management regquest that the Committee
review barrel langthas of our firearms in light of the fact that
some current barrel lengths exceed the optimum for maximum
ammunition performance. It was reported that the Eridgepert
Research Division 1is compiling information on performance of
variocus ammunition calibers in barrels of different lengths,

The Committee is of the opinlion that fireerms barrel dengths
are properly dictated by other factors than maximum projectilaél,
velocities., The most important of these 1s appearance, ..Other
factors are functioning, balance, muzzle blast effect& with
ahort barrels, and customer preferences. It is fel¥ that)
advantages to be derived from shorter barrels.must ‘Be wel
in light of the design and appearancs errectﬁéyreatqg.
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On the guestion of cost reductions t® béigained: from ishortes
barrel lengths, the Plant reports that séme mavings might oceur
in tooling and materisal, and use of smallér psc¢ %pg boxes, but
significant economic benefit would odcur ohly ir"dll barrels
were of a common lengifii” T
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In order to setfile:the guestich ofappearance of firearms with
. barrels of, oftimum length, the:Committee sgreed that Bridgeport

Reeearcg}&eggve;gpmeﬁ§ 1§§9g§§tion on optimum barrel lengtha is

to be squl;%g@$b=11£pn leasdyrch & Development for preparation
ofi:sample; rilrTire rifles with revised barrels.

After ‘consideration of the Regearch & Development findings and
ample rifles,”'the Sales Department will report their conclusions

g? ﬁ@g Comriittee.
SEFERRED ITEMS
X3-1 Autoloader_
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ahgﬁé Status is unchanged.

Slide Agtion Carbine - Model 760
Includin 0 caliber

The neceasity for this item was reviewed, After ccnsiderable
discussion the Committee agreed that there is a market demand
for a Carbine to handle modern high intensity cartridges.
Conversely, the Committee doubts that there is sufficient
market potential to warrant produsing a Model 750 Carbine

in 30/30 caliber.

The Sales Department is interested in a Model 760 Carbine

in caliders ,308, 30/06 and 280 Remington and will prepare
sales forecasts. :

WILO0559



